
October 20, 2016 
 
Parents, 
 
As we prepare for the start of a new school year, we wanted to update you regarding the 
availability and process for students to take virtual courses at Renaissance Charter School at 
Summit during the 2016-2017 school year.  As a school of choice, we understand how 
important it is for us to provide a variety of curriculum and instructional options for our 
students.  As such, we have integrated our own virtual courses into our curriculum that will be 
monitored and supported at our school center, by our own teachers.  These “on-site” virtual 
courses are all state approved and will provide our students with multiple course options and 
direct support and monitoring by Renaissance Charter School at Summit teachers. All virtual 
courses are fully and completely part of the Renaissance Charter School at Summit educational 
program. 
   

A complete list of virtual courses that Renaissance Charter School at Summit offers is available 
in the main office. These virtual courses will become part of our curriculum and instructional 
offerings for our students and families who have selected Renaissance Charter School at 
Summit as a school of choice.   Since each course, traditional and virtual alike, are uniquely 
incorporated into our proven curriculum, virtual options are limited to our extensive list 
of courses.  If you have any questions regarding virtual course offerings, you may contact Ms. 
Leon at 561-228-5240. 
 
We thank you for choosing Renaissance Charter School at Summit as your school of choice, and 
look forward to an incredible school year! 
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Czeskleba 
 
School Principal 
 

 


